
Savitribai Phule Pune University 
School of Open and Distance Learning 

 
Important Notice Regarding ABC-ID & DEB-ID 

 
ABC-ID & DEB-ID are mandatory for admission to First Year of any 

programme offered through Open & Distance Learning mode under School of 

Open and Distance Learning of Savitribai Phule Pune University.  

 

The students have to obtain their ABC-ID from https://www.abc.gov.in/  

The students have to obtain their DEB-ID from https://deb.ugc.ac.in/StudentDEBId  

 

The students who have not obtained ABC-ID & DEB-ID and filled in the online 

admission form should obtain ABC-ID & DEB-ID from above portals & submit a 

printed copy of the same to the Study Centre (college) selected for admission. 

 

The students who have not filled ABC-ID & DEB-ID in the online admission form 

should submit the same to their respective Study Centre on or before Saturday, 31st 

August 2024.  

 

For any query, the students can write to student.sol@unipune.ac.in  

 
 
 

Sd/- 
Director, 

School of Open and Distance Learning 


